

Short Terrm Rentals

laureenprice

Sat, Jun 15, 2019 at 3:41 PM

Reply-To:

To: "planning@amadorgov.org" <planning@amadorgov.org>

Dear Supervisors of Amador county:

I attended the Planning Commission meeting on June 11th and I wanted to thank all of the board members for their input. I was very impressed with the fact that they are concerned about the STR hosts and about the public as well. I am happy with the outcome of the meeting. The cost for the use permit is reasonable and I appreciated that the board members were willing to listen to each and every person that attended the meeting. It seems as if they want the ordinance to work for everyone involved.

Yours truly,

Laureen Price

Sent with ProtonMail Secure Email.

----- Original Message -----

[Quoted text hidden]